
 

Safe 

Next week, many of our Year 6 pupils will also 

be taking part in the Bikeability course – a 

brilliant opportunity to develop practical 

cycling skills and road safety awareness.  

Road Safety advice for children can be found 

on their website here: https://

www.bikeability.org.uk/blogs/

three-essential-road-safety-tips-

for-kids/ 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the following children that 

featured in our Reward Assembly this 

week. Thank-you too to the children that 

also shared their achievements out-

side of school too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

Happy 

This week, our wonderful Site Manager, Alan, 
received a heartfelt thank-you message from 
a member of staff in recognition of his con-
stant hard work and support around the 
school. It’s always lovely to see the behind-
the-scenes contributions of our team being 
appreciated. Last week, we also received 
several kind messages from parents following 
the Year 5 PGL trip. It’s fantastic to hear how 
much the experience meant to the children 
and how grateful families are for the care 
and effort that went into making it a success. 
Thank you to everyone who takes the time to 
share such positive feedback—it truly means 
a lot to our staff. A form do say thank-you 
can be found here. 

Another highlight this week was our Year 6 
breakfast, which took place each morning 
before the SATs. It was a lovely way to start 
the day together, helping to ease nerves and 
build a sense of calm and community. A huge 
thank-you to Sarah, 
our amazing cook, 
for preparing such 
delicious breakfasts 
– they were very 
much appreciated 
by both pupils and 
staff!  

Message from Miss Snow 
This week has been dominated by the Year 6 SATs, and I couldn’t be proud-
er of how our Year 6 pupils have approached them. They demonstrated 
maturity, resilience, and a fantastic attitude throughout – truly embodying 
everything we value at our school. A big well done to each and every one of 
them! I’d also like to thank the rest of the school community for their sup-
port. Pupils were considerate and quiet as they moved around the school, 

offering kind words and encouragement to our Year 6s – a lovely show of unity and empa-
thy. We are, of course, relieved that the tests are over, but learning certainly isn’t! Our 
Year 6s are now focusing on their writing, with teacher assessment judgements due at the 
end of June. We’re continuing to support them to ensure they can show their very best 
work. Have a fantastic weekend. Miss Snow 
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Sport Jimmy(Y3) 

Jackson (Y4) 

Attendance 

(Last week’s 

highest %) 

5B (again!) 

Kindness Matilda (4T) 

Elsie & Freya 
(5S) 

Learning 

Year 4 had a very interesting RE les-
son this week all about Mahatma 
Gandhi and why he is considered a 
Hindu hero. The children showed 
great curiosity and shared some 
thoughtful ideas. It was fantastic to 
see the children connecting Gandhi’s 
values with what they’ve learned 
about Hindu beliefs. Well done, Year 
4! Eren C completed a great fact file to 
share his thoughts and Ivy created an 
informative mind-map. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C  19th May—Y6 Bikeability Week 

Thurs 22nd May—Y3 Swimming 

W/c 26th May—Half Term 

Mon 2nd June—School Closed Inset 

Day 

Tues 3rd June—Back to School/Y4 

Trip to the Transport Museum 

 

Attendance 

6T were the winners this week with 

99.2% attendance. Special men-

tions to 5S, 4T, 5B and 3T who were 

just 1% behind them.  

16th May 2025 
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